
NP PIEDMONT COMMERCE CENTER, LLC
Addendum FOR THE CONSTRUCTION OF
CONTRACT No. WHITT STATION LANE EXTENSION IN FORSYTH COUNTY, NORTH CAROLINA

Addendum #2
July 11th, 2022

To: Prospective Bidders

Questions on July 8th, 2022

1. Plans indicated that the dirt will be left 6” high to be cut down by the NCDOT contractor and
that the dirt is to remain on site.   Is there a place on the property that dirt will be stockpile so
we know where to haul it?

· Response: Contractor will coordinate with Northpoint Development for location.
2. Per addendum #1 the current site contractor will be responsible for the dirt compaction.   If that

is the case what is the need for 6,000 CY of Undercut.
· Response: This is the 6” of cut off the top.

3. Can the undercut dirt be wasted on site?
· Response: Contractor will coordinate with Northpoint Development for location.

4. Is the NCDOT contractor responsible for the shoulder backfill of the asphalt roadway and
sidewalks

· Response: NCDOT Contractor will not be responsible for the shoulder backfill.
5. Roadway work on Whitt Station Lane from stations 3+75 to 12+50 is not included in this bid?

· Response: Correct.
6. Estimated timeframe to start the project?

· Response: August 2022

Questions to be answered must be sent in by 5pm on Thursday, July 14th, 2022 to be
answered.

Official bid opening is still scheduled for Tuesday, July 19, 2022 AT 2:00 P.M.


